

President Vice President Secretary Treasurer Newsletter Editor Roger Westerberg Bill Schanks Rosemary Frank Mark Wilson 1458-0708 645-2420 228-5246 454-8926

NEW CHAPTER PRESIDENT

The "Westerberg Era" begins as new President Roger Westerberg assumes his duties at the January meeting. Special thanks to outgoing president Jerry Laundry for meritorious service to the chapter the past two years.

SPORT AVIATION CONFERENCE

The 1990 Mm/DOT Aeronautics Sport Aviation Conference will be Saturday, Pebruary 10, at the Thunderbird Motel in Bloomington.

Again this year, the program will include educational and safety presentations geared to the particular interests of the participating organizations, as well as topics of general interest.

The participating organizations include the Minnesota Experimental Aircraft Association, Balloon Pilots Associations, and the Minnesota Ultralight Association.

CHAPTER BANQUET

The Chapter Banquet is set for March 17 at Awada's. Complete details will be included in the February Newsletter.

CALENDARS STILL AVAILABLE

Plenty of attractive EAA calendars are still available for purchase. The price is \$6.00.

DUES DUE

Chapter dues are due by the January meeting. Please pay Rosemary if you have not yet done so.

NEXT MEETING

Next chapter meeting is Monday, January 8, 7:30 pm at Lake Elmo. We will have coffee if someone brings some goodies.